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Statement: 

Denmark welcomes the efforts of the UNSD on the development of the 
Integrated Geospatial Information Framework (IGIF). 
We acknowledge the potential of IGIF in supporting the development of 
National Geospatial Data Infrastructures, with a main aim to support developing 
countries, noting that there is not just one-way to implement National 
Geospatial Data Infrastructures. With this in mind, and considering the well-
functioning NSDI implementations in many countries, we find it important to 
emphasize that IGIF’s positive contribution to the community, is underlined by 
the Framework being optional and voluntary to Member States, which we 
would request to have noted in the report. 
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